
U.S. Department of Justice

Federal Bureau of Investigation

Office of the Director Washington, D.C. 20535

April 2, 1984

PERSONAL

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
American GI Forum
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Heartiest congratulations on receiving the Medal

of Freedom for your contributions to humanitarianism. I know

this well-deserved recognition of your many services to

our Nation must be a source of deep personal satisfaction

to you. All of your friends in the FBI join me in extending

very best wishes on this noteworthy occasion.

Sincerely yours,

William H. Webster
Director


